
Sent: 15/08/2023 1:11:09 PM
Subject: DA2022/0415

Dear Sir/Madam

I am writing in regards to DA2022/0415.

Stoney Range is a unique and important area of bushland on the Northern Beaches. I ask
that you decline a development which will clearly negatively impact the growth and use of this
special space.

As green spaces across councils are decreasing and eroded, this area should be fully
protected.

Regards
Alethea


